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Benton County Planning Commissioners,

I respectfully request you deny LU-24-027.
This proposal would not only affect the use and enjoyment of our land but possibly  render it useless. I am very
worried the dewatering may cause huge issues with our well. The blasting would stress our animals and cause health
issues with them. We have many 4H animals and some are also therapy animals that serve the disabled in the
community.

Lowell and Erin Bradley
38578 Hwy 99w
Corvallis Oregon 97330

We reserve the right to future testimony.
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